
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of 
the Eastside Working Group of the City of West 
Hollywood scheduled for Wednesday, April 8, 
2015 at 6:30 p.m. in Room 5, Plummer Park 
Community Center, 7377 Santa Monica 
Boulevard, West Hollywood, has been 
cancelled. 
 

The next meeting of the Eastside Working 
Group will be Wednesday, May 13, 2015 at 6:30 
p.m. in Room 5, Plummer Park Community 
Center, 7377 Santa Monica Boulevard, West 
Hollywood. 
 


